
Dear Parents, Carers & Families, 

A huge thank you to everyone that attended our opening event which was also a
fantastic chance for our children to perform their Rainbow poem - their very first
performance!   We have all been immensely PROUD of the way that the children have
prepared for their roles in the performance - not only did they perform for families but
they also repeated this for a group of external visitors who attended to celebrate our
opening also.  Everybody commented on how well the children performed, a true credit
to our school!   I must also take a moment to thank our school staff team for their part
to play in supporting and preparing the children. 

We were also delighted to share our new promotional video with you - thank you to
all of you who have fed back positive thoughts.  The video has been posted to our
website and can be watched by scanning the QR code here. 

Thank you to all of the children that have been participating in the sponsored read , we have
started to receive some monies, again thank you.  Please be reminded deadline is 24th
November, 2023. 
Have a wonderful weekend, 

Miss Ingrams and the Lime Wood Primary team. 
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http://www.woodlandacademytrust.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/limew00d
https://www.facebook.com/willowbankprimarysch/
https://www.facebook.com/people/Lime-Wood-Primary-School/100083043113639/
https://www.instagram.com/lime_wood_primary/?hl=en
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WE LOVE LEARNING
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Friendship Week & Positive Noticing Day 

We all had a great time positively
noticing each other 
demonstrating one of our core
values of KINDNESS. 

Thank you for all of your
donations, so far we have raised
£57.   
The children and staff had a great
time dancing together in aid of
Children in Need. 

The children have been showing great
CURIOSITY when exploring our new
resources this week. 

They particularly enjoyed exploring
the light box which helped them to
recreate their own Kandinsky inspired
designs using a range of shapes that
they have been focusing on in their
Maths learning. 
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VALUES IN ACTION

GOLDEN BOOK

ATTENDANCE
We strive for 96%+ attendance for all our children

w/c 13.10.2023
Hundred Acre Wood Class 

95.83%
Neverwood Forest Class 

95.52%
Whole school, Year to date: -97.2%

Please speak to us if we can help with any attendance
matters.  We are here to help. 

SAFEGUARDING

KEY DATES

STAR OF THE WEEK

TEAMWORK      RESPECT      KINDNESS      PRIDE      CURIOSITY  

Kindness - Positive Noticing Day was fabulous with everyone
working together to share positive words with each other,
recognised with a little brown label!

Teamwork -  The children excelled themselves, working together
as a team to perform their Rainbow Poem.

Respect - We have had some new classroom resources which the
children have started to explore and shown great care and
respect for.

Curiosity - The children have enjoyed exploring our new resources
- Beebots & Light Box - to enhance their learning. 

Pride - Everyone was so PROUD of the children as they performed
together for the first time in front of an audience!  Well done!

21st November - Schools Waste Action Club
workshops for confirmed parents/carers and
children 
22nd November - Parent Workshop - Reading
at 2.45pm 
29th November - Catch-up Flu Immunisations
Follow link to consent.
https://sav.hrch.nhs.uk/flu/2023/bexley
Link closes 23/11 at midnight.

Thank you to everyone for signing up to  
Parents Evening on 28th and 29th November. 

Rubi, Jemi, Maxwell, Fleur,
Daania, Cillian, Harvey,
Elijah

Kaia, Anthony, Rubi, Elijah 

Alanna Lauder – alanna.lauder@bexley.gov.uk
flare@bexleymoorings.co.uk

Bexley FLARE, a Parent Champion Network, is a group of parents
and members of the community who started to come together in
2020. The group exists to provide training, peer support and
mentoring opportunities and signposting to parents in the
borough.  The group can offer advice in accessing services, and
shares useful information, and has for example supported others
to access advice on housing, counselling, parenting, and to
support one another in the challenges of caring for children and
young people with additional needs.
The group is facilitated by Bexley S.H.I.E.L.D. and Bexley Moorings
– the group can be contacted as follows:

mailto:alanna.lauder@bexley.gov.uk
mailto:Alanna@bexleymoorings.co.uk
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SAFEGUARDINGCOMMUNITY 

27th September - PC Ryan visiting for Clever
Never Goes workshops (Stranger Danger)
28th September - Filming for our marketing
video, thank you all for filling in your
permissions
29th September - Admissions open morning for
new families (10-11am) 
2nd October - Gary Drostle (Sculptor) will be
visiting the classes as part of our art project 

Thankyou for your
continued

donations for a
worthy cause. 

COMMUNITY 

Support our local community by parking with care.  Please use the school car park
for morning drop off and afternoon collection to support our local residents. 

Celebrating our opening!

Christmas Post
We have had some queries about Christmas
cards between children.  If your child would
like to send their friends a card, please can
they be posted in the school Christmas postbox
which will be appearing in the visitor lobby
from 4th December, 2023.
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Thankyou for your
continued

donations for a
worthy cause. 

@limew00d Lime Wood Primary Schoollime_wood_primary

Don’t miss out...Keep up to date
with all our latest news!

https://twitter.com/limew00d
https://www.facebook.com/LimeWoodPrimary
https://www.instagram.com/lime_wood_primary/
http://www.limewoodprimaryschool.co.uk/

